
From: Mario Warner 

Sent: 05 January 2023 08:20 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Camden Market application 2022/3853/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Council Planning Team, 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the application put forward by Labtech to 
redevelop the markets West Yard and East Vaults, to bring new life to the area. 
 
Having been a trader in the market over the past ten years I have witnessed so 
many improvements and a growth in footfall, so cannot think of any reason not to 
support this scheme. The biggest and most exciting offering from the scheme for me 
is the proposed opening of the Dead Dog Basin, along with the wheel! 
 
I cannot express how great this would be not only for our business and our fellow 
traders, but also for Camden itself, as one of London’s biggest and best key 
destination places. 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Mario Warner 
Modfather 
 

 


